
Wingham Primary School  

W/b 5th February 2024  

What an amazing start to the week!!  

Year 5 went to the O2 arena to sing alongside 9,000 

other children in the Young Voices choir. They sang 

and danced wonderfully and it was such a brilliant 

night. The children spent to day rehearsing and then 

were joined by their families, who I know thoroughly 

enjoyed the concert.  

Chinese New Year  

Reception class are learning about Chinese New Year 

and have been making Chinese dragons this week and 

reading The River Race in literacy.  

On Monday and Tuesday Reception class will be    

selling fortune cookies in the main playground after 

school—50p. 

 

 

 

 

 

Medication 

There are lots of things going about at the moment and lots of medication being given at school.   

Alongside being a busy school we always endeavour to give this medication at a precise time and if 

this is not possible will at the earliest possible opportunity.  

Early Collection for appointments   

Every minute of the school day is valuable learning time so while it cant always be helped we urge   

families to make appointments outside of the school day so they are not missing their lessons. 

 

Finally we have been having some discussion about Roblox this week 

in some classes and some children spoke about the chat function and 

talking to people they don’t know. We have revisited e-safety themes 

and functions to stop that being an option on the game.  

Wishing everyone a happy weekend. Ms Douglas  

Upcoming Events 

W.C 5th February—World Week 

Tuesday 6th February—Year 6 Assembly—Parents welcome at 10.15 am 

Thursday 8th February—KS2 Valentines disco—5.30pm—7pm 

Friday 9th February—End of Term 3.20pm 

Monday 19th February—Term 4 starts—8.40am gates open 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  


